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RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

February 15, 2005 
 
 

1.  ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOLS 

The Commission recommends to the Board of 
Education, that current elementary enrollment 
projections and research conducted by the 
Commission indicate that three (3) elementary 
schools will meet the needs of the District. 

   
2.  REDISTRICTING The Commission recommends to the Board of 

Education that a redistricting of the elementary 
attendance areas be undertaken for implementation 
in September 2005. 

   
3.  MIDDLE SCHOOL  The Commission recommends to the Board of 

Education that based on presentations and 
research reviewed by the commission as well as 
consultation with the District’s administration that a 
Middle School Program in a separate facility be 
established. 

   
4.  REVIEW BY A 

CONSULTING FIRM 
The Commission recommends that the Board of 
Education retain a consulting firm to conduct a 
thorough review of all Onteora facilities and 
recommend the best use of our facilities in light of 
the aforementioned recommendations 1, 2, and 3. 
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